
Date: 2025-07-27
First Name: Kara
Last Name: Goodie
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Spring
State: TX
Zipcode:
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I think redistricting is a
great start to dismantle the
stronghold that corrupt
politicians have in certain
areas. Their policies fail and
keep inner cities, and the
areas around, poor, low
educated, and stuck in poverty.

When my kids can tell if an
area we drive through is
republican or democrat run just
by the conditions of the
streets and buildings, there is
a problem. My hope is that the
redistricting maps are drawn to
allow new blood to come in and
revitalize these communities
and let the people in these
neighborhoods see that voting
for the same failed policies is
what turns their neighborhoods
into disarray. Change is good.




